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➢ The first semester ends on Friday, January 15, 2021. Students and parents are once 

again encouraged to review student grades in ProgressBook, and to complete/submit 
any missing assignments by Wednesday, January 13. Keep in mind that due to our 
change to a semester grade instead of quarter grades for the first semester, there will 
only be one grade to determine student grades for the entire first semester. We will 
return to quarter grades for the second semester. 
 

➢ We will NOT have semester exams this year! Students are expected to complete 
classroom tests and projects throughout the school year as usual, but NO exams or 
special exam schedule for this year. We will continue to follow our current hybrid 
attendance model with our regular bell schedule. 
 

➢ Due to the Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday, there is no school on Monday, January 18, 
2021. The second semester begins on Tuesday, January 19. 
 

➢ A change has been made to our Wednesday WIN schedule, effective immediately. 
Students will be meeting each Wednesday, either through a Google Meet or in-person, 
with their Leadership Teams. These meetings will take place every Wednesday from 
11:00AM - 11:32AM, and students are expected to “attend” during this timeframe. 
Students without transportation are not expected to attend in-person but are expected to 
attend via Google Meet.  No other instruction will take place on Wednesdays, but 
students will still be able to receive assistance from their teachers as needed. 


